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Smartest Uniform
Whole School  

Summer Fair – 3:45-5:30 pm 
Entrance by ticket only 

Tickets for the Summer Fair can be
purchased from the school office
from Monday 1st July

Entrance fee:
£1.00 per adult/£1.00 per child/under 3 
free
All children need to be accompanied by an 
adult.

Dates for your Diary
Monday 1st July: Y5/Y6 Basketball Club (3:30-4:30 pm)

Tuesday 2nd July: YN/YR Multi Sports Club (3:30-4:30 pm)

Wednesday 3rd July: Reception Cooking Club (3.30-4.30 pm)
NO JAM CLUB
Multi Sports  3:30-4:30 pm)

Thursday 4th July        Christ Church Art Exhibition
Music Club

Friday 5th July:          School Summer Fair  3:45-5:30 pm

Advanced Dates for your Diary  
Wednesday 24th July:    10:00 am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly

Last day of term – school finishes at 1:30 pm

Attendance… Congratulations to 
Willow Class who have been awarded 
Bella our Attendance Bear, for 
having the BEST ATTENDANCE this 
week. Willow Class had a class 
attendance of  97%  Please make 
sure your child is in school every 
single day unless they are too unwell 
to come to school. Children should be 
in school on time to start their 
learning.
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The sun well and truly put its hat on for the Key Stage 1 Sports Day on 
Tuesday. It was HOT!

It was lovely to return to Regent's Park for this year's event. Here's what 
some of the children thought about it:

Mianna: "It was very hot but it was so nice on the grass. It tickled me and my 
mum's toes when we took our shoes off. I had a very nice time with my hat 
on."

Leighton: "It was AMAZING. It was very good and hot. The events were 
so fun. I got 1.55m on the standing long jump!"

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who were able to attend and help 
out. The adults' egg and spoon race was an unforgettable spectacle - time to 
get training for next year's renewal I think!



CEDAR CLASS AT THE NATIONAL PORTRAIT GALLERY

Our Year 4s visited the National Portrait Gallery on Wednesday to discover more about 
how artists use different drawing techniques and materials to make portraits.
At the end of the workshop, I asked the class to make links between the session and our 
school Christian Values. Here were some of the responses:

"Today was about creation because we came up with our own designs and made our own 
prints."
"We showed endurance by getting to the end of our drawings even if it was hard."
"We had to show wisdom when we looked at the different portraits and compared them."

Our Christian Value this term is: Wisdom
Dear God,
Thank you for our week of learning and fun.
Thank you for helping us grow and learn together.
Please help us to be wise in our choices.
Amen.


